
Sun, ski or golf your way with Porter Airlines and Porter Escapes! 

MLB - Porter once again returns to sunny Florida with an increased service to Orlando-Melbourne (MLB) 
Airport. Service begins December 10, with one weekly flight departing Saturdays. Service will increase to 
two weekly flights over Christmas and March Break along with an added Wednesday flight mid-February 
to the end of March 2017. 
 

 
BTV - Service to Burlington, VT begins December 22, with flights operating twice a week through 
to March 28, 2017. 
 

 
MYR - Myrtle Beach, SC begins February 15 until May 20, 2017, with two weekly flights. Additional flights 
will be offered during the March Break holiday. 

 

 
 

 


